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POLICY TITLE:  Resolution of Matters of 
Mutual Concern 

 
Tucson, Arizona 

 

GOVERNING BOARD POLICY 

POLICY CODE:  GBD 
 

 
 
The Tucson Unified School District believes in fair and equitable application of Board 
policies and administrative regulations.  The District also believes in keeping channels 
of communication open between the Governing Board and administration, the 
administration and staff, and the Board and staff. 
 
To facilitate the attainment of these two objectives, it shall be the policy of the 
Governing Board to provide channels of communication for the purpose of discussing 
matters of mutual concern relating to the operation of the District's schools with 
certificated, classified and administrative employees. 
 
Matters covered under the terms of negotiated agreements are excluded from these 
discussions, since matters of contract interpretation are properly resolved via the 
grievance procedures identified in those agreements. 
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